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Term 4 Week 1 -  6 October 2021 
 

Term 3 Core Value: Service 
School Rule:  We are of Service to others and in the environment 
Expectation of Behaviour:  Offer to do someone else’s job 

 

Dear Parents 

Welcome back - well nearly. Finally we are moving closer to a full return to school and some normality!  
At Sacred Heart we are preparing for the return of students to meet their academic and emotional needs after 
such a long period of home based learning. Resources are being deployed to address any learning issues or social 
emotional issues. The academic focus of this preparation we have called Learning Plus. One such resource is the 
employment of casual teachers to release class teachers so that they can analyse, plan, act and review each 
student in a continuous improvement cycle. Teachers will be checking in with each student, reviewing their work 
completed over the last term at home, analysing where they are at, planning from their point of need and 
enabling the teaching for the student to continue. 

Teachers will also be preparing lessons on resilience and wellbeing, focussing on making and keeping friends as well 
as debriefing and discussing how students have managed through the HBL period and the pandemic.  
 
Return to School Roadmap:  

• 18 October - Kindergarten and Year 1 

• 25 October - Year 2 and Year 6 

• 1 November – Year 3,4,5, 

 
At Sacred Heart to enable a safe return for students and staff to school  

• it is recommended that students wear masks but they are not compulsory,  

• all staff will wear masks 

• parents will drop and collect children at Kiss and Ride or at the front gate 

• staggered return year groups as per roadmap above 

• vaccinations for staff as per Public Health Order 

• strict personal hygiene and social distancing, 

• canteen and library may open. 

• school hygienist continues 

• band continues online  

• assembly will be through the PA system in the office 

• school performances, gala days, excursions and P&F activities will not be permitted at this stage 

Parish Secretary – Catholic Parish of Pittwater (Avalon and Mona Vale) 
Permanent, full-time role 
The Pittwater Parish is seeking to recruit a full-time Parish Secretary.   

The ideal candidate will have excellent people skills, a comprehensive knowledge of office administration 
processes and procedures and a sound understanding of Microsoft Office Suite, MYOB, bookkeeping or 
accounting practices. 

If this role interests you, please email a brief cover letter and CV to recruitment@bbcatholic.org.au. 
Applications close Wednesday 13 October 2021. 

http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:recruitment@bbcatholic.org.au
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Parish Mass: 10am livestream Mass on Sunday celebrated by either Fr Richard or  Fr Pawel 
https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/pittwater/news-events/parish-news/livestream-our-weekend-masses  

Mrs Suellen Garey 
PRINCIPAL 
 

Like and follow us at: facebook.com/sacredheartmonavale  
Like and follow us at: twitter.com/SHMV16 
 

 

 

School Prayer Focus Term 4 
Did you know that each term at Sacred Heart the children are led in a Prayer for the Term?  
During Term 4 the prayer at Assembly is the School Prayer. The children will be saying this 
prayer when they return during the morning assembly.  

Our School Prayer 

Heavenly Father, 

I give to you today, 

All that I think, and do, and say, 

Fill us O’ Lord with your love and goodness, 

And help us to be friends. 

Holy Spirit, you live in me, 

Show me what to do, 

And give me the strength to do it. 

Sacred Heart of Jesus, 

Have mercy on us. 

Amen. 

 

Religious Education Dates for 2021 
Wednesday 13 October - 2 Blue Zoom with Father Paul/ Father Richard 
Wednesday 20 October - 2 Green Zoom with Father Paul/ Father Richard 
 
From Monday 11 October churches are reopened for private prayer. From Monday after 80% vaccination rate has 
been achieved, public masses will resume.  
 

Prayers 
If you have any Good News or if you need our prayers, please, contact me by email 
skye.nolanbrown@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN can be found at https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/pittwater/news-events/bulletins 

 
Skye Nolan-Brown 
Acting Religious Education Co-ordinator 
  

Religious Education 

 
 

https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/pittwater/news-events/parish-news/livestream-our-weekend-masses
https://www.facebook.com/SacredHeartMonaVale/?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/SHMV16
mailto:skye.nolanbrown@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/pittwater/news-events/bulletins
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Second Hand Uniform Shop 
Our second hand Uniform Shop is, unfortunately,  currently closed to parents to visit.  

If you are looking for second hand items, please email the office with size and type of uniform 
and we will do our best to help you out. 

All items $3.00, payable via QKR! only (no cash). 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Welcome to Term 4 and a special Home Edition of Book Club! 

Please look out for your physical catalogues for a BUMPER CHRISTMAS ISSUE 7 arriving once your school 
reopens.  

In the meantime, while we are still schooling from home, we’ve created this special digital catalogue for parents 
to keep their children inspired to read and learn—with 8 additional pages of fun Home Learning ideas 
and delivery available direct to the home! 

 

 

 
 

Book Club 
 

The Hub The 
Hub 

https://scholastic.e-newsletter.com.au/link/id/zzzz615cfd579755c911Pzzzz53a7b771dbea7378/page.html
https://scholastic.e-newsletter.com.au/link/id/zzzz615cfd579755c911Pzzzz53a7b771dbea7378/page.html
https://scholastic.e-newsletter.com.au/link/id/zzzz615cfd578f148263Pzzzz53a7b771dbea7378/page.html
https://scholastic.e-newsletter.com.au/link/id/zzzz615cfd579a619984Pzzzz53a7b771dbea7378/page.html

